
                                
 
Welcome! 

TheAmericanMac.com | 2308 McDonald Ave. Brooklyn, NY 11223 
Phone: 786-305-3622 | AmericanMac305@gmail.com 

 
On behalf of the entire American Medical Appliance Company (AMAC), we 
would like to take this opportunity to welcome you as a new customer. We 
are thrilled to have you with us! 

At AMAC we make an unwavering commitment to create not only functional 
and customizable contemporary devices, but ones that are aesthetically 
pleasing for our valued consumers. We work tirelessly on our high-quality 
snoring and sleep apnea oral appliances as well as our other medical devices 
to ensure your complete satisfaction.  

Our experienced and talented staff and technical team are able to provide 
responsive, competent, and excellent service which enables us to command 
a quick 7-day turnaround time. Additionally, we take great pride in the fact 
that the manufacturing of every product from start to finish happens right 
here in the beautiful USA! Our happy customers are the most important part 
of our business. We can’t wait to continue to build and cultivate a 
relationship with you. 

 
We look forward to working with you, 

AMAC Team! 

 


